From: Stubbs, Danny

To: "Jay Robbins"

Cc: "Cory Houchin"; Boatwright, Kelley M.; Scearce, Lynn

Subject: DEP Project File No. 1190011-011-AC (Administrative Correction)
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2013 10:54:34 AM

Dear Mr. Robbins:

On February 20, 2013, the Department discovered an error in the Notice of Permit Amendment
(DEP Project File No. 1190011-011-AC) which was issued on February 5, 2013. The project number
on the subject line of the first page was incorrectly identified as ” 1190011-010-AC”, but is actually
“1190011-011-AC”.

Please retain this email with your time extension to document this administrative correction.

Danny Stubbs

Engineering Specialist 111
Air Resource Management
FDEP Southwest District
Ph. 813-632-7600 Ext. 384
fax 813-632-7668

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP_Customer Survey.
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